
November 4,2008 

Mr. Paul I.. Kahn 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Emergency Response Branch 
Region 11, Woodbridge Avenue 
Edison, New Jersey 08837 

Ze: Notice to Responsible Party Under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation snd 
Liability Act of 1980 

!]ear Mr. Kahn: 

The purpose of this correspondence is to address the issues in the above- captioned Field Notice issued to 
Ibrachem Chemical ('-Abrachem") on October 30,2008, and to outline Abrachem's activities and schedule 
relating to the removal of containers stored in the intermodal shipping containers ("ISC"). 

Foremost, the one leaky drum, subject of the response inspection, has been over-packed and containerized a n d  
olaced within the warehouse facility (secondarily contained). 

Uext, all ISC containers will be secured and inventoried - cross referencing all hazardous and non- hazardous 
znaterials therein. As applicable, all materials and containers will be labeled and segregated for removal either by 
Ibrachem or client/customer. Any unidentiiiable material will be clmracteriwd and field tested and disposed of 
(where necessary) pursuant to applicable regulations by Abrachem's environmental consultant GTI. 

Abrachem wili complete the removal of fifty percent of the inventory and chemicals on hand by November 15,2008. 
%e remainder of all chemicals and inventory will be removed by December 25,2008. 

trust this is responsive to your request. If you have any further questions, please contact me at (973) 773-2888. 

:c: E. Hogan, Esq.. J.AJakub, Esq., E. Russick, Clifton Fire Dept. County of Passaic, Dept of Health 


